
 
 
 

Question Received During the May 19, 2020  
Virtual Shareholder Meeting 

 
 
Q: Is the Board of Directors considering a share stock split 
In the near future? 

A: Given the recent volatility of our stock price and stock prices in general, we are 

not considering a stock split in the near future at this time.   


